
      Contractor:  JR Construction              Owner: City of Omak 
 
Construction Notice Letter 

Date: July 7, 2025 

Dear Resident, 

This letter serves as an oƯicial notification that construction activities will soon commence 
at Central Ave, from Fir Street to Cedar Street. These activities are part of ongoing eƯorts 
to improve the infrastructure and enhance the overall living conditions in the area. 

Project Details: 

The construction work will begin on July 9, 2025, and is expected to last approximately 15 
weeks. During this period, residents may experience occasional noise disturbances and 
temporary adjustments to road access in the vicinity. We are committed to minimizing any 
inconvenience and ensuring that work is carried out eƯiciently and safely. 

Purpose of Construction: 

The project aims to update and expand utilities, including sewer main replacement and 
storm drain facilities.  Additionally, new hot mix asphalt, curb and gutter and sidewalks 
will be installed to improve pedestrian safety. 

Important Notes: 

 Construction hours will be 7:00 AM – 6:00 PM, Monday through Friday. 

 Access to residential areas will remain available, although parking might be 
temporarily relocated. 

 We are taking every step to ensure the safety and convenience of the community. 
Please comply with posted signs and instructions during this time. 

We encourage residents to contact JR Construction or The City of Omak if you have any 
questions or concerns regarding the project. Further information and updates can also be 
found at the City of Omak website at omakcity.com.  We appreciate your cooperation and 
understanding as we work to improve the local infrastructure. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

 

Sherri Bloom  

Project Coordinator 


